

9<sup>th</sup> February 2018

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **Year 3 - 4 TOPIC HOMEWORK**

We have been delighted by the homework handed in so far this year. Children are clearly putting lots of time and effort into creating some stunning work.

We have a few reminders for you...

- Can we ask please that **all homework is only handed in on the dates as shown** in the homework books? Homework has been coming into school in dribs and drabs meaning it is hard to keep track of and may end up getting damaged or lost. It is great that the children are keen to get ahead and complete their homework in plenty of time but please keep it safe at home, until the date we have asked for it to be handed in.
- Any piece of homework which is not completed in their books should be **named** clearly on the front.
- We need the children to **return their purple books with every piece of homework** even when they have made a model, poster or similar. That way we can make sure they are rewarded for their efforts.

Finally we hope you all have a restful week and we look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 19<sup>th</sup> February.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs Royle, Mrs Danton, Mr Malpass and Miss Snell



0 (01666) 502 275

stmarystetbury.com

@ admin@st-marys-tetbury.gloucs.sch.uk